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October-November Prayer Update 2024

OcmMms

Pedro and Joy Oliveira Woolmer
with Mark, Zoe and Emilia

Serving the Lord in Uruguay

Dear Friends,

And just like that, it's almost Christmas! Here's a 25-second video from us to you all,
our precious partners in the gospel. You have our heartfelt thanks!



-

Thank you and Merry Christmas from us!
(https://vimeo.com/1040226665)

Thank God

¢ that the kids have finished another year of school, for the friendships and
learning God has given us all through the school community, and particularly
for Zoe’s Spanish learning.

o for the opportunity to give a Bible to Mark's friend Valen earlier this week.
Please pray that he reads it and is captivated by it!

o for the group of MOCLAM students we had this semester (a photo from our
end-of-year celebration below).

¢ for all the end-of-year celebrations with the different ministries we’ve been a
part of this year, and the wonderful reminder that God is at work, even through
us.

o for a time of rest just around the corner!



Please pray

o for the family Christmas service at church this Friday (which we are organising)
to go smoothly and for the gospel to be clearly shared and heard, and joyfully
received!

o for our friends Roberto and Salome (and their kids) who have accepted our
invitation to the Christmas service to come on Friday. Please pray for God to
be at work in their hearts.

o for Pedro as he preaches this Sunday on John 1. Please pray for energy in this
final push!

e for courage and energy to go deeper with those around us about Jesus this
Christmas season.

Thank you for upholding us in prayer - for another year!

From Pedro and Joy, with Mark, Zoe and Emilia



"Not that | seek the gift, but | seek the fruit
that increases to your credit.”

Philippians 4:17
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